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Dear Parent and Carers,  
 

I hope you are all well.  I thought I would give you some key dates that may be of use to 
you.  Please note, we are still in the process of finalising our Christmas production / performance, 
so I will give you the date of this next week.  Thank you for your patience with this.  
 

Halloween Disco – Thursday 2nd November 4:14-5:15 FSU & KS1   5:30 – 6:30 KS2 

National Christmas Jumper day – Thursday 7th December (non-school uniform and Christmas 
jumper)  

Christmas dinner day – Wednesday 13th December (non-school uniform and Christmas Jumpers can 
be worn)  

Sports week – week commencing 24th June.  Sports Day WEDNESDAY 26th JUNE 2024  
 

There will of course be other events happening throughout the year, but we will update you with 
these nearer the time.  
 

Other news:  Parent Consultation week – Week commencing 9th October 2023.  You will be                      
receiving a letter shortly with a password and login for eSchools.  This will allow you to go online 
and book a time that suits yourselves.  We used this process last year and it proved hugely                     
successful.  The date for booking your slot will ‘go live’ on Monday 25th September at 9.00a.m. 
Please note that you will not be able to book through the website, you need to use the app. For 
parents with multiple children, the letter with login details will be coming home with the youngest 
sibling. If for any reason you are unable to access this, please contact the school office for                               
assistance.  
 

Other news:  I am really excited about the running club that has been set up by one of our amazing 
parents.  If you fancy turning up and having a jog with your child and a bit of fun, then please do 
come along.  Again, thank you so much to Mrs Nicholson for giving up her time to run this club.  

You may have noticed we have had to change dates for our choir club.  Apologies for this and thank 
you for being understanding.  We have been so amazed with the amount of children attending 
clubs, so hopefully this will continue throughout the rest of the year.  On a personal note, I would 
like to say a massive well done to the year 3&4 boys who attended football club on Monday night.   
    They were amazing and we had great fun.      
 

   Other news: Prospective Parent days.  We have been inundated with parent tours 
   for next September, which is fantastic, so I have decided to hold a couple of 
   open  days to accommodate these.  I will of course continue with individual tours 
    for families, however if you know of anyone who would like to have a tour of 
    the school (September start 2024), then please could you pass the Facebook 
     post on that will be shortly released.  The dates are Wednesday 18th 
     October at 9:00am and Wednesday 8th November at 3.30pm.  (This of 
     course applies to yourself – if you have a child starting in September 
     2024, please pop along).  
  

     I hope you all have a great weekend.  

 

     Kind regards 

 

     Kieran Walsh  



Dates for your diary 

Attendance Cup 

Group % Attend 

Year 1 93.1 

Year 2 96.0 

Year 3 99.6 

Year 4 99.2 

Year 5 95.3 

Year 6 98.4 

Totals 96.9 

Yr 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is – Dusk 

 

Definition 1— 
the time of day just before night; last 

 moments of twilight.  

 

We had to be home before dusk.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Hollie, Charlie, Tommy 

Y2: Esme, Thomas, Oscar 

Y3:  Ina, Gracie, Joseph 

Y4: Kaian, Olivia, Heidi   

 Y5: Dalton, Kit, Dylan 

Y6: Martha, Franky, Isabella 
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  

 Monday 25th September—All school flu                          

immunisations 

 Tuesday 26th September—School                              

photographs.        

 Friday 6th October—Inset day 

 w/c 9th October  - Parental consultations—details 

tbc.  

 Monday 23rd—Friday 27th –half term 

 Thursday 2nd November—Halloween Disco -4:14-

5:15 FSU & KS1   5:30 – 6:30 KS2. 

 Thursday 7th December -National  Christmas                   

Jumper day –  (non-school uniform and Christmas 

jumper).  

 Wednesday 13th December—Christmas dinner day 

– (non-school uniform and Christmas Jumpers can 

be worn).  

 w/c 4th June.  Sports week – Sports Day—26.06.24 

 
th JUNE 24  

  

3 



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

‘Ca Va’ 

means                        

‘How are you?’ 

 in French. 

This week’s discussion is: 

If I ask if I can steal your pen and you say yes, 

is that stealing? 

 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

 

Y6 London Trip Parent 

Meeting  

On Wednesday 27th              

September  

3:20 p.m – Year 6                  

Classroom  

Data updates 

We do not send yearly data update forms 

out. If ever  you have a change of                  

address/ contact details etc, please let 

the school office know so that we can 

update your information .  

Many thanks 
 

KS1 Parent meeting -                          

Reading  

On Thursday 28th                        

September  

2.45 p.m –                                               

School hall  



Friday 22nd September 2023 

Autumn term issue 3 

Newsletter

Random fun 

A group of frogs is called an army. 

This name is very fitting for them as they are known to travel in large numbers. They often hop around together near ponds, 

rivers, and streams.  

 

Neurodevelopmental Assessment Team (NDAT) Parent Information Session 

If you are considering or in the process of a Neurodevelopmental Referral (ADHD, ADD, Autism etc). The 
NHS Neurodevelopmental Assessment Team will be running some information sessions in order to tell you more about: 

• The NDAT team – who are we? 

• The assessment process: 

• What happens in the initial appointment? 

• What information we need to gather for the assessment? 

• What other factors we might consider during the assessment process? 

• What help is available whilst you are waiting for the assessment to occur? 
We will also update you on any new developments 
They have planned an online video meeting to be held via Microsoft TEAMs on Thursday 05 October 2023 at 10am. 

To book a place please telephone 01872 246945 or email cpntr.asdteam@nhs.net 

mailto:cpntr.asdteam@nhs.net

